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Dear Sir,

                             Renewal of Medical Insurance Policy for Bank Retirees

As you are aware the Medical Insurance Scheme was introduced by IBA in deference to the advice of the Government vide its letter dated 24th Feb 2012 and negotiations with UFBU.  We wish to place it on record that it was a path breaking decision of IBA which has helped Bank Pensioners and Retirees albeit at a fairly high cost. The Bank Pensioners and Retirees have been benefited by this initiative on the part of IBA. We profusely thank you for the same.  

We have been taking up rationalisation and improvements in the Medical insurance Scheme for Bank Retirees so as to fulfil the legitimate aspirations of the elders of the Banking Industry.  You have been playing the role of a true catalyst in this regard.  
The current medical policy effective from 01.11.2017 shall be due for renewal on 01.11.2018.  We have been getting anxious enquiries from our members with regard to the premium and improvements in its coverage.  We also understand that in the wake of innumerable complaints in the settlement of claims under the policy of United India Insurance Company, there are serious efforts on your part to involve other insurance companies in Public Sector in a transparent manner.  We appreciate such initiatives which will also lead to competitive advantage to the Banks, Pensioners and Retirees at the time of renewal.  
We wish to recall with a sense of pride that it was a laudable initiative of IBA which resulted in the medical facility being extended to the full time Directors (CMD/MD/ED/Dy. MD) of the Banks on the same lines as was available to them while in active service.  In view of the consistent and steep rise in the rates of insurance premium, the Bank Pensioners and Retirees have been requesting for extension of medical facility as was done in case of full time Directors.  We request you to appreciate the hardship and concern of the Retirees of the Banking Industry who have been nurturing a hope of getting free medical facility as had been extended to their superiors more than 10 years ago.  
Since the due date is approaching fast, we request you to initiate timely steps to redress the grievances of the Bank Pensioners and Retirees so that the medical insurance with requested improvements can be finalized well in time through your good offices.
Thanking you
With Regards

                              Yours faithfully
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